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Department of Administration

Commissioner's Office
200 Administration Building

50 Sherburne Avenue
St. Paul, MN 55155

December 1, Z002

Governor Jesse Ventura

Representative Steve SyigguIll, Chair
Legislative Coordinating Commissioner

IVl"ichelle Timmons
Revisor of Statutes

Senator James Vickerman
Government Operations and Veterans
Affairs Policy

Representative Philip Krinlcie, Chair
State Government Finance

Representatiye Jilll~~,t;!t\\}~C), .
Government OperaSlls &Vet~ran fairs Pohcy

"nt=c.~9
Senator Richard Cohen,eUaIr .• . • c'
Government Operations l.?lfgg<5tIS'V~

: '\,: _\:,)",j~ ,

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by
Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 2002, section 14.05, subdivision 5, an agency is required to
annually submit a list ofmles considered obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other statutes or
rules. At this time, we can identify no Department of Administration rules that are obsolete,
unnecessary, or duplicative.

If there are any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (651) 297-4496.

Sincerely,

Meredith Fox
Legis!ative Liaison

cc: Senator Jane Ranum
Representative Robert Gunther
Laura Offerdahl


